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Due to the current situation, we are forced to postpone the organization of the RAD 2020 Conference for July 20-24, 2020, hoping that the situation will be much better then (https://rad2020.rad-conference.org). RAD 2020 will also be held at the Hunguest Sun Resort Hotel.

The deadline for abstract submission has also been postponed.

Best regards,
Goran Ristić, 
Chairman of RAD 2020 Conference
www.rad-conference.org
